

LUAAPS MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

November



Thanksgiving Day



Thanksgiving Day is a special day to share an autumn harvest feast with the family. However, it is also a perfect day to express our great thanks to those who love us and care about us. No matter whom he is, we can still say, 'I'm grateful for the special love that you showed in different ways'. Students spent a meaningful Thanksgiving Day in school and expressed their love and thanks to teachers, parents, and everyone cares about them!







NOVEMBER NEWS



English Folk Song Group Singing Contest

Our Primary 6 students win the 2nd place in The 21st Hong Kong Inter-Primary School English Folk Song Group Singing Contest. The impressive performance owes to the relentless effort and diligent practice of them and their tutors.

Happy Birthday - Best wishes from Mr. Blue







Every year, we celebrate our birthdays with close family members. However, there is a fatherly class teacher, Mr. Blue, who celebrates the birthdays with students. He will prepare surprises and a birthday cake every month to record the happy moments of his 'family members'.



Talent Show

LUAAPS presents a talent show on Wednesdays, aiming at providing a shining stage for our versatile students. Through this activity, our students get to know about themselves and each other. They are willing to share their wonderful performance and express their admiration with a long and warm applause.



Our Children Grow up

Our graduates made an appointment to come back to the school on the LUAAPS Open Day. They have left laughters and tears here for the past six years of primary school life. This time, they also bring their passion towards study and life to our family and share the interesting stories in their new journey with teachers, younger brothers and sisters.

